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Letter to the Editor
Acknowledgement of Contributor to Manuscript
William F. Waggoner, DDS, MS 

We were very pleased to see the publication of our paper “Parental
Satisfaction with Preveneered Stainless Steel Crowns for Primary
Anterior Teeth” in the Nov/Dec,  2007 issue of Pediatric Dentistry. 
We were dismayed, however, that one of our authors’ names had 
inadvertently been left off of the fi nal submitted manuscript.  
We would like to acknowledge the signifi cant contribution of 
Dr. Jeanette MacLean to this project.  

While we understand that Pediatric Dentistry is not able to Pediatric Dentistry is not able to Pediatric Dentistry
add an author after publication of a paper, we wanted to publicly 
recognize her as an author and an invaluable contributor to the 
project.

Sincerely,

Cariann Champagne, DDS
William F. Waggoner, DDS, MS
Paul S. Casamassimo, DDS, MS
Marcia Ditmyer, PhD


